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Los Angeles County Development Authority

NEW HOUSING CHOICE VOUCHER PROGRAM PAYMENT STANDARDS

The Los Angeles County Development Authority (LACDA) increased its Housing Choice Voucher (HCV) Program Payment
Standards effective October 1, 2021.

The Payment Standards are established by using the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development's (HUD) Fair Market
Rents. The Payment Standards are the maximum amount the LACDA can pay property owners for gross rent (rent plus utilities)
and is determined by the number of bedrooms authorized by the LACDA for each family. The LACDA must use the smaller of
the number of bedrooms in the unit, or the numbers of bedrooms on the voucher to determine the Payment Standard. For
example, if a family locates a two-bedroom unit with a three-bedroom voucher, the two-bedroom Payment Standard must be
used. These higher Payment Standards increase housing options for voucher holders searching for housing in the extremely
competitive Los Angeles County rental market.
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TENANT WORKSHOP

Tenant workshops are designed to provide an opportunity to
learn about new policies and Section 8 Housing Choice
Voucher Program updates.

October Lunch & Learn
* Housing Choice Voucher Program Basics

» Highlighting Emergency Housing Vouchers
e LACDA Incentives

Thursday, October 14,2021
11:00A.M.-12:00P.M.

Register in advance for this Zoom meeting at

https://bit.ly/3tIWMUZ.

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email
containing information about how to join the meeting.

Phone: (626) 586-1654
Email: HCVWorkshops@Ilacda.org
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